
Dear Friend

Thank you very much for getting in touch to help.

We are delighted to hear from you!

Over 70 of our older people have asked for help with either a 
weekly social telephone call, food delivery or prescriptions 
delivery. As a small team, we really need your help.

We are currently carrying out our usual checks on people who 
wish to support older people. 

Due to the volume of emergency support we are putting in place 
initially and the volume of volunteer applications, we have put a 
hold on processing new applications for now.

Please be assured that we will get in touch once we get the first 
folk through.

In the meantime, if you haven’t already, please complete our 
coronavirus volunteer application form and return it to 
recruitment@southwarkpensioners.org.uk

Please note the proofs of ID and address that will be required – we
will only ask for these once we begin processing your application. 

Many thanks

Stay well

Staying well

Cathy Deplessis

Director 

SPC
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